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I am a licensed Architect in the State of Oregon.  As such, I believe that passing this 

bill will enhance the overall design profession, and will have no adverse effect on the 

practice of licensed Architects in the State of Oregon. 

 

I, the undersigned, urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, 

establishing the Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, 

protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon. 


